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Dear Parents /Carers,  
 

As part of our Geography topic, the children in Year 5 are going to be learning all about Coasts next term. We 
will be looking at a range of areas such as coastal locations as well as physical features of a coastal town. To be 
able to enrich their learning, we have booked a trip to Filey beach on Tuesday 15th November. We will aim to 
leave school by the slightly earlier time of 8:30am but will aim to return by our usual school time of 3:20pm. 
On the day it will all be dependent on traffic but we will make sure we keep you updated if there are any 
changes. 
 
The full cost for the day is £12.00 this includes transport, the day at the beach, an ice-cream treat. During 
our time there we will ensure the children get the opportunity to see the Geography we are studying 
brought to life. They will take part in lots of activities such as sketching of the coastal location,  a ‘can you 
spot’ activity and we will have a look at the effects of tourism in order to help them identify some of the 
features and to explore the coastal location. The deadline for full payment is Friday 11th November.   
Families are welcome to pay in instalments over the next few weeks. 
 
Payments and consent can be made on the My Child at School App. If you do not have the app. Please contact the 
office for help. 

 
On the day, your child will need a packed lunch (no sweets or glass bottles please). Children in receipt of 
Free School Meals will have a packed lunch provided by school. 
If your child requires any type of medication for the visit (including an inhaler), please speak to the class 
teacher. They will not require any spending money and will wear their school p.e kit on the visit.  
 

We know your child will enjoy this Coastal educational visit and we are very much looking forward to it.  
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Hall and Miss Blackburn 

 


